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Term 3 – January to April 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Happy New Year and welcome back to another busy term!
Timetable

Monday – ICT with Mr Wilson and P.E. with me
Tuesday – Music with Miss Watt
Wednesday – Science with Mrs Murray
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Thursday - Library (Our library visit will be every second Thursday starting on 21st January). Please ensure library books are returned to class on the Wednesday before our library day.
Equipment Required

Please continue to ensure you child comes to school equipped for the day:

· with a sharp pencil and a rubber

· with appropriate clothing and footwear especially as the weather is still cold
· with a painting overall for art and craft activities

· a gym kit. 
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Homework and Reading

This term homework will continue to be handed out on a Thursday and should be returned by the following Wednesday.  Please ensure children have their reading book and Home/School Book with them every day as reading tasks are completed on a daily basis. Both reading and homework tasks should be signed. 
Topic
This term we will be reading and exploring traditional stories and fairy tales. We will be thinking about the importance of making good choices, problem solving and working together. The children are encouraged to think about their own favourite stories. Each child will get the chance to take our class dragon, ‘Sizzle’, home to share their favourite stories with him. 

Alongside this, we will be exploring ‘The Healthy Body’. We will look the Healthy Food Plate, investigate where different foods come from and taste World foods.
Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 26th January – Parents’ Twilight
Thursday 28th January – Parents’ Evening

Friday 12th February – Occasional Day (No School)

Monday 15th February – Mid-Term Holiday (No School)

Tuesday 16th February – In-service Day

Wednesday 17th February – In-service Day

Friday 25th March – Good Friday Holiday (No School)

Friday 1st April – Church Service and End of Term 3
If you would like to discuss any aspect of your child’s work or have any queries about our activities, please do not hesitate to contact me with a note in your child’s Home/School Book, catching me at the end of the day or by contacting the school office.  Please remember to notify me if someone different is collecting your child at the end of the day or if you child is going home for lunch.
Thank you, 

Mrs Cooper
